George Bjor returned to Hanna-
ford last week and has resumed his
old job as manager of Nordeng &
Alm's barber shop. Mr. Bjor was in
Franceé exactly one year, arriving
there on May 19th, 1918, and leav-
ing there on May 19, 1919, He was
in the signal corps so he did not do
any actual fighting with the Huns,
but was in the thick of most of
the fighting in many of the drives
put on by the Americans.
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